From: Brant Thompson
To: Allyson D"Ovidio

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Re: Follow up - Resignation from the Road Safety Committee

**Date:** Friday, April 12, 2024 1:14:23 PM

## [CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Good day Allyson,

As a follow up to our previous phone call, I would like to send you this email as my formal resignation from the Mississauga Road Safety Committee.

Due to a large change in my personal life I will not be able to fulfill the requirements needed to continue as a citizen member on the Road Safety Committee. I have had such a great time getting to know all the members of the committee as well as the city of Mississauga staff who have been attending the meetings. I hope going forward when life allows I will be able to serve on a committee with Mississauga again.

Thank you for everything Allyson,

Brant Thompson.